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Dear WJHSD Parent/Guardian:

As we enter into the warmer time of the school year, we continue to monitor the weather and air
quality in our school district. In the past, students have been kept inside on days designated by
the Allegheny County Department of Health as a “Red” alert for air quality. These alerts are
guidelines for action based on the air quality, but they are not requirements.

As a school, we value the importance of students being able to spend time playing outdoors,
when the weather and conditions allow us to do so. At this time, we are no longer going to hold
students indoors during days designated as “Red” alerts. If the weather conditions are
permissible, they will be able to have outdoor activities.

If you would like your son/daughter to remain indoors on “Red” alert days, please email your
building principal(s) and they will make the appropriate accommodations.

Contact information:

Gill Hall Elementary: Mr. Adam Zunic azunic@wijhsd.net

McClellan Elementary: Mr. Justin Liberatore jliberatore@wijhsd.net

Jefferson Hills Intermediate: Mr. Chris Very cvery@wijhsd.net

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at jsardon@wjhsd.net.

Sincerely,

Janet M. Sandon

Dr. Janet M. Sardon
Superintendent
West Jefferson Hills School District

It is the policy of the West Jefferson Hills School District to not discriminate on the basis of sex, handicap, age, race, color, and national origin in its educational and vocational programs,
activities, or employment as required by Title IX, Section 5094 and Title VI. For information regarding services, activities, programs, and facilities that are accessible to and usable by
handicapped persons or about your rights or grievance procedures, contact Dr. Matthew J. Patterson at 412-655-8450, ext. 2226.
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